
Maule Valley, Chile

E S C A L E R A S 
D E  E M P E D R A D O

MIGUEL TORRES Chile

The whole-bunch character 
really pops out here with 

red apples and dried 
blackberries with tangerine 

undertones. Full-bodied with 
lots of muscular tannins and 
a chewy finish. A bold but 

impressive style.

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

PINOT NOIR

93 
points

Maule Valley, Chile

E S C A L E R A S 
D E  E M P E D R A D O

MIGUEL TORRES Chile

The whole-bunch character 
really pops out here with 

red apples and dried 
blackberries with tangerine 

undertones. Full-bodied with 
lots of muscular tannins and 
a chewy finish. A bold but 

impressive style.

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

PINOT NOIR

93 
points

Maule Valley, Chile

E S C A L E R A S 
D E  E M P E D R A D O

MIGUEL TORRES Chile

The whole-bunch character 
really pops out here with 

red apples and dried 
blackberries with tangerine 

undertones. Full-bodied with 
lots of muscular tannins and 
a chewy finish. A bold but 

impressive style.

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

PINOT NOIR

93 
points

Maule Valley, Chile

E S C A L E R A S 
D E  E M P E D R A D O

MIGUEL TORRES Chile

The whole-bunch character 
really pops out here with 

red apples and dried 
blackberries with tangerine 

undertones. Full-bodied with 
lots of muscular tannins and 
a chewy finish. A bold but 

impressive style.

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

PINOT NOIR

93 
points

Maule Valley, Chile

E S C A L E R A S 
D E  E M P E D R A D O

MIGUEL TORRES Chile

The whole-bunch character 
really pops out here with 

red apples and dried 
blackberries with tangerine 

undertones. Full-bodied with 
lots of muscular tannins and 
a chewy finish. A bold but 

impressive style.

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

PINOT NOIR

93 
points

Maule Valley, Chile

E S C A L E R A S 
D E  E M P E D R A D O

MIGUEL TORRES Chile

The whole-bunch character 
really pops out here with 

red apples and dried 
blackberries with tangerine 

undertones. Full-bodied with 
lots of muscular tannins and 
a chewy finish. A bold but 

impressive style.

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

PINOT NOIR

93 
points


